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October 11, 2018 
           
Debra Dillon                 
Eastport Civic Association 
P.O. Box 3539  
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Dear Debbie, 
 
On behalf of the Annapolis Maritime Museum and Park (AMM), I want to thank you 
for your grant award in the amount of $500 for a gangway for the Wilma Lee Skipjack.  
  
Your investment has enabled us to preserve one of the few remaining Chesapeake 
Bay Skipjacks, the Wilma Lee is listed on the National Register Historic Places.  The 
Wilma Lee is one of only 21 active Skipjacks on the Chesapeake Bay.  
  
We are unable to apply the ECA logo directly on the gangway.  However, we are 
grateful for your support and will acknowledge your organization as a Wilma Lee 
partner on our website, in our e-blast, and in the Museum’s Annual Report.   
 
Through your support both as a neighborhood partner and as a grant funder, AMM 
will continue to evolve as a valued institution with the award-winning, curriculum-
based education programs that teach local Maritime history, ecology, and inspire even 
more stewards of the Bay.  
  
The Board of the Museum deeply appreciates your support, and we thank you for 
your trust and investment as AMM continues to grow and serve the community.   We 
are immensely thankful for your incredible support and partnership in our work.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Alice Estrada 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
The Annapolis Maritime Museum gratefully acknowledges receipt of the above cash contribution from 
the. It is acknowledged that the donor did not receive any benefits of this gift as defined by the federal 
tax code. The museum is a 501C(3) charitable organization, Tax ID#, 52-1664577, and your donation is 
fully tax deductible. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


